



The Office of the Director-General Diplomatic Security Force, I-3 Unit PRINCIPALITY of HUTT RIVER

Email: phrdsf@principality-hutt-river.org Web: www.principality-hutt-river.org/DSF

08 July 2013

Dear Prince Leonard

I was so sorry to hear about the passing away of Princess Shirley. The Princess was a pillar of strength.

The French always have maintained that behind every great man there was a woman.

I know how devastating it is lo lose someone very close, it is very traumatic. I know that it seem impossible right now, but time will soothe the pain and you will, realise that the Princess memory is still and always will be alive; in some ways you will understand that She has achieved immortality.

I am thinking and praying for you every day. Should you want any assistance don't hesitate to call on me.

With Deepest Sympathy.

In HRH Service

FM. Sir Reynald L. Carra KCSOL., OIOM.

Director General PHR Diplomatic Security Force

Field Marshal (Command) Royal Hutt River Legion